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JANUARY SERVICE CHANGE 
MCT will be implementing its regularly scheduled winter service change on Sunday, 
January 12, 2025. The service change makes MCT Micro a permanent offering and 
expands Student Monthly Pass eligibility to college and university students. In 
addition, the following routes will be affected: #9 Washington Shuttle, #10 State & 
Elm Shuttle, #15 East Collinsville Shuttle, #18 Collinsville Regional, #19 
Edwardsville – Collinsville, and #20X Gateway Commerce Center Express. 

For complete information on the changes, visit MCT.org, call 618-797-INFO (4636) or 
email info@mct.org. 

Sunday, January 12, 2025 


